
EAB Core 
11/22/10 

Dunn’s House  
Meeting Called To Order: 7:38 PM 
Present: 
Alyssa Hall 
Anthony Rum 
Cati Murillo 
Christina Cobos 
Cristina Cook 
Russell Russo 
Steven Wilson-late 
Andrew Chang 
Andrew Dunn 
Brooke Roehrick 
Cassie Belden 
Cora Hirashiki- no 
Corie Radka-no 
Dani Ziff-no 
Daniel Garcia 
Elizabeth Redd 
Emily Williams 
Emma Daugherty 
Evanne St. Charles 
Gerard Cadiz-no 
Islay Nicklin-no 
Jenny Marshall 
Katie Kasatkina-no 
Mark Agor 
Natasha Weidner--late 
Taylor Fulton 
Teal Riege 
 
New Business 

• 2nd to last CORE! 



• Will have a meeting tomorrow  
• Voting items 

o Cassie--organizer option 
 wants to build one still 
 vote on whether to buy or build one? 

• Teal: 
o Last meeting--fun, non-productive meeting 
o Tomorrow is our last "real meeting"; announcements and immediate 

working groups (will be in Anacapa) 
 No activities this week (Thanksgiving week) 
 15-20 minutes for working groups, followed by a game of some sort 
 Evanne--have short check-in working groups (5 minutes), that can be 

a closing; easier to break off afterward 
 Dunn--talk about accomplishments during working groups 
 Brooke--check in with working group, then people can leave before 

the game if they so choose 
 Teal--have CORE officers stick around at the end for a debriefing 
 Cancel meeting tomorrow? (Teal) -- meeting won't be very 

productive 
• Or just let people know it won't be very formal 

 Dunn--have more people during dead week since there  will be a 
potluck and they will be in town 

• Dunn: 
o EAB CORE winter retreat will be January 8th-9th  
o If you have issues/additions to the handbook--perfect opportunity! 

• Teal: 
o When should handbooks be done? 
o Due after winter break, to be ready by the retreat 

 Updating your section and editing with new thoughts/ideas 
o Write a section in the handbook if your position doesn't have one yet 

• Dunn: 
o Keep an eye out for new potential officers--let them know that positions are 

open for next year  
o Out of the officers, only 8 will be here next year (16 graduating, 5 going 

abroad) 
• Dunn/Teal: 

o Will be having CORE next week (dead week) 
• Officer Check-Ins: 

o Cati/Russ 
 Camping trip was cancelled due to the rain; had a movie night 

instead 
 Cathedral Peak on Sunday at 10:00AM (if anyone is around) 

o Brooke/Natasha 
 Had a meeting with Bonnie and Terry (directors of dining commons) 
 Having meetings once a month to work on sustainability options for 

the dining commons 
 If you have Ideas for them, let Brooke/Natasha know 
 Next quarter--no Green Chef; want to focus on other educational 



opportunities (will have another in Spring) 
 International potluck--inviting CORE and sustainable foods 

• At Brooke's house, December 3rd; sign up for a country and 
cook the national cuisine 

o Chang/Brooke 
 Student Food Collective--fundraising dinner on December 4th 

• Aiming at faculty and staff primarily, but also students 
 $20 for students, $35 for guests 
 5 course meal 
 Need volunteers for setting up/cooking/etc. 
 Have formal invitations for staff/etc. 
 Up to 40 people 
 Expecting to raise $1000 from tickets, plus some from the silent 

auction 
o Anthony--no updates 
o Gerard 

 Green chef prizes? 
• Brooke--use $50 of proceeds and put to it 

 Co-op account may be maxed out, liquidating it (will close the 
account out) all members get receipts to turn in- importante 

• Cati--will get Gerard the receipt 
o Alyssa 

 Meeting with RHA this past week 
 Once we have their support, can do Meatless Mondays in dining 

commons 
 Mixed feedback, but it sounds promising that it will pass 
 Wants to do a PB&J party next quarter and show "Dirt" 

o Taylor 
 Choices for EAB Recyclemania Week 

• January 1st or February 7th 
• Competition between universities to recycle more and reduce 

waste 
• Based on the recycling patterns from the entire quarter 
• EAB is taking on publicizing for one week 

 Goleta Water takeover was cancelled  
• Goleta wanted to buy a company 

o Mark 
 Garden parties are going well 
 Wants to hold a garden party this week--Wednesday, 12:00PM 

o Cristina/Emma 
 Earth Day is going well 
 Still working on brainstorming for the event 

o Steven 
 SFC--sent out poster that Anthony made was sent out to persuasion 

professor (1st invite) 
o Evanne 

 Waste audit from Friday went smoothly 
 Next Friday, December 3rd--waste audit for South Hall 



 PACES will most likely be focused on the water conservation group 
with Russ 

o Jenny 
 Human rights week went well--got people to show up, was beneficial 
 Open to ideas for Winter quarter focus 

o Cassie 
 TGIF meeting tomorrow 

o Elizabeth 
 Photos are uploaded to computer 
 Leafnotes--will come out at beginning of winter quarter (still open to 

submissions) 
 Dunn--can have people shorten long submissions (stories), or post 

submissions on website that are too long  
• Bring estimates of how much money you want to spend on 

Leafnotes next quarter 
 Want to make this publication longer than the last one 

o Daniel--no updates 
o Russ 

 Dodgeball went well, and got to play for 3rd place 
 Won 3rd place! 

• Dunn--want to present awards to Corie and Quentin (graduating) at next meeting 
o Corie will be working with Cleaveland, but not a huge part of EAB 
o Need to get approved by Finance Board 

• Cassie: organizer 
o People want Cassie to build an organizer 
o In time for winter quarter (By retreat) 

 People volunteered to help out' 
• Brooke--Secret __ ? 

o At the retreat--like Secret Santa…but rather belated. 
o Teal and Andrew will decide for next week, fill out questionnaire 

• Russ 
o You Matter is on December 2nd, 10:00-3:00 
o In the Arbor 

Old Business 
Dates 

• Wednesday--Garden Party, 3:00 
• Sunday, 10:00AM -- Cathedral Peak 
• December 2--You Matter, 10:00-3:00, The Arbor 
• December 3--Waste Audit, South Hall 
• December3--International Potluck 
• December 4--SFC Banquet 

On The Bike Rack: 
• Publicity materials to purchase  

Meeting Adjourned: 8:25PM 



 

 

 
 


